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9.1.3 Caveat 
 
The UIA editors work continuously throughout the year on the meetings database, adding and modifying event records 
using information acquired from international organizations and secondary sources, whether for meetings planned for 
future years or for meetings which took place in years (long) past. The data in this report are extracted every year anew. 
The most current edition of the report is therefore the most up to date and comprehensive set of data available. Readers 
are reminded that data, especially for recent years, are therefore provisional: data will change as research continues and 
the database is updated. 
 
The number of meetings in the database for the year just past will, on average, increase: 
- by about 11% over the next year 
- by about 34% over the following five years, and 
- by about 37% over the following seven years. 
  
 
9.1.4 Geographical names 
 
It is not the intention of the editors to take a position with regard to the political or diplomatic implications of geographical 
names or continental groupings used. The country, city, and continental names used in this publication are chosen for 
the sake of brevity and common usage in English. Within the limits of standardization required for statistical purposes, 
the geographical names used by the organizer of the meeting are respected. This may sometimes lead to territories and 
dependencies being listed separately, which then affects the totals per country. 
 
The editors are aware there may be inconsistencies in spelling or usage of city names and would welcome being given 
the information necessary to correct these. Some apparent inconsistencies, however, may be due to the preferences of 
the organizer (for example, indicating a meeting is held in a suburb or distinct district of a major city rather than in the city 
itself), or to the exigencies of postal agreements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


